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Support HB 2920! 

Using credit history or a credit score to determine auto insurance rates is arbitrary 

and discriminatory. I, like 1 out of every 5 consumers, have a fraudulent item on my 

credit report that lowered my credit score. The credit rating companies have refused 

to remove the incorrect information, despite the fact that I provided proof that it was 

fraudulent. Credit rating companies do not care about the accuracy of their reports, 

credit scores have no bearing on someone's driving skills or behavior, and someone 

with a poor credit history should not be charged more for this required insurance; 

therefore, credit history/score should not be used to determine auto insurance rates.  

I urge you to vote yes on HB 2920. 


